
 

 

To,                                                                                                          Date: 01/04/2019 

The Head of  Department,                                                                                           
Department of Psychology,                                                                                              
University of Kashmir. 

We are happy to announce the ASSOCIATION of Knowledge Partner Spoken Tutorial 
Program, IIT Bombay with Department of Psychology, University of Kashmir. The Program 
is a part of the National Mission on Education through ICT, MHRD, Govt. of India, to spread 
IT Literacy all over India. We are promoting the learning and usage of Free & Open Source 
Software (FOSS), through an Audio-Video teaching tool, viz, 'Spoken Tutorial'.  

This phenomenal success of Spoken Tutorial Based Software Training Program in your 
Department is a reflection of the ever-increasing dedication and enthusiasm from you and 
your Central Coordinator Prof. Muzamil. We would like to thank and appreciate Prof. 
Muzamil for spreading awareness and holding “Spoken Tutorial, IIT Bombay” Software 
Training sessions at the Department of Psychology, University of Kashmir. 

You are making an outstanding contribution of using ICT based teaching and learning 
methodology for students of your Department. 

Yours Sincerely, 

For and On behalf of,                                                                                                                
Spoken Tutorials,                                                                                                                 
Indian Institute of Technology Bombay. 

 


